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The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s assistance with 
identifying the male in the following photos which were obtained from Top’s 
surveillance video. This subject was in the Owego Tops on 07/17/16 at about 1:15 
PM.   

Anyone with information on the identity of this subject is asked to call Deputy 
John Cornwell at 687-1010 or submit a tip via our website. 

http://www.tiogacountysheriff.com/send-tip 
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